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Circular 018-2024 
 

28 February 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
VOLTANO REGISTRATION: 
 
We have arranged to have the ladies from Voltano on site on Friday 1 March 2024 from 10:00 – 12:00 
again to assist residents to register with Voltano to receive your utilities accounts going forward. 
 
Apartment residents can make use of this opportunity to query their SmartMatter wallet balances.  
 
 Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

   

 


